
Comments for Planning Application P/20/0530/FUL

Application Summary

Application Number: P/20/0530/FUL

Address: Land To The West Of 14 King Street Thornhill Road Falkirk

Proposal: Erection of 23 Flatted Dwellings

Case Officer: John Milne

Customer Details

Name: Miss JADE HEINEMEIER

Address: 34 King Street FALKIRK

Comment Details

Commenter Type: Neighbour

Stance: Customer objects to the Planning Application

Comment Reasons:

Comment:These flats are going to be higher than the flats currently on King Street.

Because of this. the building of these flats will result in a total loss of natural light into the living

rooms of each of the flats affected and will result in the garden being cast in shadow for most of

the day (and evenings during the summer months).

This will undoubtedly impact the mental well being of those currently residing on King Street in the

flats that this will no doubt impact.

There will also be a loss of privacy that the residents on King Street currently benefit from.

The excavation & construction of these flats will also cause considerable noise and disruption to

the residents on both King Street and Thornhill Road and to any members of the public who enjoy

exercising and walking their dogs in the park. Especially in the current climate where most of us

are having to work from home.

Working and living across from a building site would be yet another negative effect on the mental

well being of the residents on King Street and Thornhill Road.

The fact that we are only now being notified of this and that it appears that the council are already

removing well established vegetation just goes to show that there has been little consideration for

the residents of Thornhill Road and King Street.
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